
SHREWSBURY TOWN
CENTER ASSOCIATION
BULLETIN
FEBRUARY 2024

NEW STCA  BOARD 
At their recent Annual Meeting, members
of the Shrewsbury Town Center
Association elected their Board for a two-
year term beginning in 2024. The new
Board Members are Michael Lamoureux,
President; Lee Abdella, VP; Stephanie Luz,
Treasurer; Melanie Petrucci, Secretary;
Michael Hale, Membership; Maribeth
Lynch; and Moira Miller. The STCA is
celebrating its 5th year in 2024. 

 

What are your thoughts on the Business
Improvement District ? Take the survey! 
The Shrewsbury Planning & Economic Development Department
is exploring what enhancements a Business  Improvement
District  (BID) might bring to Town Center and is looking for input
from residents and businesses residing within the District.  The
Department has identified 10 possible improvements and hopes
to pare that list down to 3 for budgeting purposes.  If you are
interested in learning more and taking the survey, visit
https://forms.gle/NMrnty6ob7XGJ3CB6. 

Become a member of STCA by visting our website at www.shrewsburytca.com

STCA MEMBER HIGHLIGHT

Located in the heart of Shrewsbury Town Center,
Skin Dermatology provides a full range of medical,
surgical and cosmetic dermatologic services. Led
by Board-Certified Dermatologist and Shrewsbury
native Alissa (Tomaiolo) Lamoureux, DO, they are
dedicated to providing the best patient experience
with the highest quality care. Their smart and
capable team is passionate about what they do and
believe in expert-level, customized, personal,
boutique-style care for every patient. Visit
www.skinderm.com for more information.
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